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Important Date Information:   

April 2nd - Closed 

Week of April 5th - Parent Surveys will be online by 

Wednesday.  Information regarding the survey will be sent 

via email and the Parent Facebook account.   

Week of April 5th - Class Pictures will be sold for $7 as a 

fundraiser for the school.  Please see us at the Front Desk to 

place your order.  You will need to pay  when you order the 

pictures.  Cash Only please. 

ASQs moving to July and January 

Our school calendar states that April is the month 

for ASQs.  Because this year’s timing was interrupt-

ed by COVID, ASQs have already been done within 

this six month period.  Our next round will take 

place in July so that the Teacher who has had your 

child for the year can then provide their assessment 

to the new Teacher.  If you have any questions or 

concerns and would like an ASQ done in April, 

please let us know. 

Have you filled out your paperwork regarding 

Summer and Fall enrollment yet? 

Please be sure to have your form filled out and returned to 

the front desk ASAP.  Several families are on our waitlist 

and we want to be sure we’ve reserved your spot before we 

offer anything to anyone else.  

Bible Distribution 

Normally, every year we take an evening to show 

parents what Chapel looks like and then handout 

Bibles to the children.  This year, to ensure limited 

exposure, we will not be having a “Chapel Night” 

but we will still be providing the children with their 

Bibles.   

They will be given to each child in the 2s and up that 

are new to the school last year or this year or have 

moved up from the Toddler room during that time.  

This will happen in May and it is an honor to give 

these Bibles to the children.  

VPK Graduation 

VPK Graduation will be in person on Thursday, May 20th 

at 4:00 pm.  It will take place in the Sanctuary and then a 

reception will be held in Fellowship Hall. 

To ensure we are paying attention to COVID guidelines and 

Church rules, tickets will be limited to 5 per family (if you 

are not planning to use all 5, please let us know so that oth-

ers can use your tickets).  Tickets will be distributed in ear-

ly May.  Attendees will need to sanitize their hands when 

they arrive and Masks will be required.  For those not able 

to attend, this will be live streamed. 

Graduation is a very special event for our students.  We are 

so excited it gets to be in person this year but that can only 

happen if everyone follows the COVID rules. 

Important Dates: 

Easter Egg Hunt 4/3 at 10:00 am.  Please pre-

register your child today using the link below.  

Questions, call the church at 941-474-5588 

https://www.englewoodumc.net/.../annual-easter-egg-

hunt-2/  

5/20 - VPK Graduation 

5/21– Closed:  Preparing the school for Summer 

5/24 - Summer Session Begins 

5/31 - Closed for Memorial Day 

 

https://www.englewoodumc.net/events/annual-easter-egg-hunt-2/?fbclid=IwAR1T9MToHFaPitZdfEpRUyGpeKIAygXls-LL2qyQ3fstuPaK0J75wngJivk
https://www.englewoodumc.net/events/annual-easter-egg-hunt-2/?fbclid=IwAR1T9MToHFaPitZdfEpRUyGpeKIAygXls-LL2qyQ3fstuPaK0J75wngJivk

